
(8/6/2014) Building Inspections - Complaint / Concern About 181 Bolton Street Page 1

From: Louis Torrieri <louisjt@gmail.com>
To: <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 8/6/2014 9:51 AM
Subject: Complaint / Concern About 181 Bolton Street

Good morning - I am writing to find out about who we might speak
regarding possible health issues at 181 Bolton Street. The building is
an apartment building a few doors down from us and the property and
the area around it absolutely stink of urine - most likely dog / cat
urine but given the tenants that live there who knows. Anyway, it's a
very strong odor that is drifting down the street and in through our
open windows. I just thought I would raise a concern with the city. I
know this building has had issues in the past. There is also an old RV
that has been sitting in the driving for years and I'm sure is not the
healthiest thing around.

Thanks for listening and hopefully you can check it out.

Louis Torrieri


